

TO: Dr. Rotua Lumbantobing, Chair, Committee for Undergraduate Curriculum and

**Academic Standards** 

FROM: Dr. Paul B. Beran, Interim President

CC: Dr. Ethan Balk, President of the University Senate

DATE: October 14, 2022

RE: Discontinuance of Select Programs

This document is official notice that I am invoking Article 5.20 of the Connecticut State University American Association of University Professors Collective Bargaining Agreement to begin the process of program discontinuance of the following programs:

BA Economics BA Anthropology/Sociology BA Social Sciences BS Meteorology

Please consider today, October 14, 2022, the beginning of the 60-day timeframe for the Curriculum Committee or Senate to investigate the impact of such discontinuance and make its recommendations to all affected parties.